A. deaf

)8. Dinner is

A. made

If you want to achieve success more easily, here are some suggestions for you.

Wanting success is not enough; you have to plan for it. Ask yourself: how am I going to become successful? What do I have to learn to achieve the success I want, and how long will it take me to get it?)1. --Help yourself to some soup.

2.

If you study the lives of successful people, you will find that they have excellent work habits. Edison, for example, had a good habit of thinking, and this helped him become one of the greatest inventors.

Never stop learning

Successful people never stop learning. They never say, "I have learnt enough. There is nothing more for me to learn."3. We live in an ever-changing(不断 变化的) world, so we should never stop learning.

◆Let failure(失败) motivate(激励) you

It's okay to fail. 4. Michael Jordan, one of the most successful basketball players, used to say that his failure motivated him to succeed. Failure is the mother of success. 5.

- A. You have to understand that the moment you stop learning is the moment you stop making progress.
- B. Everyone has failed at one time or another.
- C. Plan for success
- D. Form(形成) good habits
- E. Get everything ready
- F. Learn after Edison
- G. Learn from your failures and you will get closer to the success you want.

Three things to do before you are 18

Are you bored with your daily life? Here are some things you should try before you are 18, because after that it's too late.

Learn to swim

Seriously, this is so important that it can save your life. If you can't swim well, you won't be able to do water sports like waterskiing, surfing and diving. Even taking a boat trip will be dangerous for you. Make sure you can do it.

Try at least one kind of team sports

Being a good team player is an important skill in life. You can't just think of yourself, but have to work well with other people. Other advantages of team sports like basketball, football and baseball are that they keep you fit and healthy, and they are also great fun. Teams usually have a good social life too—you'll go to lots of parties and make many friends.

Collect something

One of the best hobbies for under-18s is collecting things. You could collect kinds of stamps, or you could collect things that make you remember what you have done, like cinema tickets for films you have seen or emails from friends. The best way to collect is to have a special album to put your collection in and to write what each thing means to you. That way you won't forget.

What is the most important reason for learning to swim?

Why does the writer advise people to try team sports?

9 What	is one of th	e best hobbies	that the w	riter tells us t	o do
4. What	kinds of co	llection are me	ntioned in	the passage?	
+ -		The Civity	dn ekare a	ne jud (db. Kra	8 00 8

	LL Undy nates to stay
What is the passage mainly about? 日本 日本 日本 日本 日本 日本 日本 日	138. When does a blue the
lovely, transport, send, by, invite, arrange, provide, transport arrive at	ake back to, at midnight,
the Hillview Hotel." Mum: A swimming pool party! What a great ideal	held outside? the swimming pool at
Boy: Yes, we've been asked to bring our swimming the state of the hotel. Mum: What time does it start? Boy: It starts at 5:30 pm. If you prefer, you can 6. Food will be served at 8:15. The party will end 7. Mum: We'll have to think about 8. to and from the Boy: Oh, that's all been 9. Party guests will be from the station, and will be 10. the station Mum: Wow! It's been really well organised, hasn't it? B. 阅读下面短文,在短文的空白处填入适当的词,使其内容通题 2分,满分 10分) About 1 o'clock in the morning, I was hanging out 1 After walking for a long time, we all felt very 2. restaurant, but I knew that most restaurants were closed by trestaurant on the station.	7:30 pm for drinks. he hotel. driven to the hotel by taxi n after the party. [顺。(每空限填一词)(每小
restaurant on the street. At last, at the end of Business Str that was still 3. It was a Chinese restaurant for easy to find noodles in the middle of the night. I he hard-working. That's really true. This restaurant wasn't to waiters working there, and the restaurant was very clean at	noodles. Ah, it's not so ard Chinese people are

the cooks working on your food. We ordered four bowls of noodles with some mutton and eggs. The noodles were delicious. We all enjoyed them. I thought that the noodles were the nicest ones I had eaten. The waiters who served us talked a lot and smiled a lot. They sure acted like they were happy we were there, and they invited us to come back. We told them that we would tell our friends about their noodles. They were very happy.

of glass. You could see

为你吃两餐的时候,要按照两多人的方式交加。

kitchen. The kitchen's door and windows were 4.

2. 邓义被用于大多数食物。